Suzie Fournier
#

From: Kim Corbett <stitch757@yahoo.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 9:33 PM
To: Suzie Fournier

Subject: Re: Guppy road

Thank you for keeping me updated however no such study was done on pozniak road even though the time of
year council made decisions gave ample time for one to be done. I believe there is a double standard happening
here n I'm not happy about it. Please forward to council...

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Wed., 8 Jan. 2020 at 2:01 p.m., Suzie Fournier
<Suzie.f@temagami.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon Kimberly and Richard,

Thank you for your correspondence , regarding Guppy Road.

This was considered at the December 19, 2019 at the Regular Council Meeting, the following resolution was
passed:

19-503
Memo 2019-M-218
MOVED BY: C. Dwyer

SECONDED BY: J. Koistinen

That Council defer the item to spring for a better analysis.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Suzie Fournier
MUNICIPAL CLERK

Municipality of Temagami
7 Lakeshore Drive P.O. Box 220



Temagami, Ontario POH 2HO
Tel 705.569.3421 ext.208

Fax 705.569.2834

From: Kim Corbett [mailto:stitch757@yahoo.ca]
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 9:34 AM

To: craig.d <craig.d@temagami.ca>
Subject: Guppy road

Good morning Craig.

So very sorry I missed council meeting last night. My mom was I'll and I couldnt get away...I will send a more
formal letter regarding decision when I have s moment. Have a great xmas

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




